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Newborough East has Zero Tolerance of Child Abuse 
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300 

Old 

Sale 

Road, 

Newborough 

NEWSLETTER 6 September 2024 Issue 26 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY 

“I’d like to acknowledge the traditional owners of the land upon which we meet today, the Gunai Kurnai land and pay 
my respects to elders past, present and emerging as well as any Aboriginal people here with us today”  

 
A word from Mrs Skee 
 
The power of team work! 

It is quite ironic that Thursday was our Footy colours dress up day and parade. Footy is one of the major 

team sports in Australia – and being a vibrant team is such an important part of our NEPS culture. This 

week we really had to pull together as a team as the weather gods once again challenged us. With no 

power, heating, phones or internet on Monday and Tuesday things looked a little bit different at school. We 

had reduced numbers of students and staff and teacher’s and ES had to improvise and be creative in the 

way they delivered learning for those in attendance. I would again like to take this opportunity to thank 

EVERYONE in team NEPS who supported this week. I think it is also very important to also acknowledge 

and thank the people outside of NEPS who support. The power workers who worked tirelessly to return 

vital services, the places that did have power offering support where they could, Lowanna bus coordinators  

                              Dates to Remember Term 3 2024        

2 September 3 September 4 September 5 September 
Footy Day Lunch 

order day  
 

6 September 

9 September  10 September 11 September 
Grade 3/4 Camp 

12 September 
Grade 3/4 Camp 

13 September 
Grade 3/4 Camp 

 

16 September 17 September 18 September  
 

Prep zoo excursion 

19 September 
Footy day  

LUNCH rescheduled 
from 5 Sept 

20 September 
 

PJ day  
 

2.30 dismissal time 

23 Sep 
School Holidays 

 
 
 

24 Sep 
School Holidays 

25 Sep 
School Holidays 

26 Sep 
School Holidays 

27 Sep 
School Holidays 

30 Sep 
School Holidays 

1 Oct 
School Holidays 

2 Oct 
School Holidays 

3 Oct 
School Holidays 

4 Oct 
School Holidays 

7 Oct 
Term 4 commences 

  
 

8 Oct 9 Oct 10 Oct 11 Oct 

14 Oct 15 Oct 16 Oct 17 Oct 18 Oct 

Newborough East Primary  

PO Box 72 Newborough Vic 3825 

Phone: (03) 5126 1399 

Email:newborough.east.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Website:http://www.neps.vic.edu.au 

NEPS on Facebook  facebook.com/NEPS4670 
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A word from Mrs Skee continued 
who worked outside their normal hours to communicate the bus situation as well as Their Care who kept us 

in communication regarding their service.   I know there was some frustrations brought on by external 

factors that we had no control over, but your patience, understanding and ability to go with the flow was 

greatly appreciated. If you are still without power please reach out and we will support you where we can. If 

you are aware of anyone who still has no power please check in on them and ensure that they have all of 

the school communication that is being shared.  

A HUGE thankyou to Mr Mike Pullar who coordinated our footy colours parade. Thank you also to Ms Ange Jackson 

& Mrs Fiona Dunn who took some great photos of the day. 

School Saving Bonus  

In Term 4, 2024, families with a child enrolled in a government school from Prep to Year 12 in 2025 will 

receive the one-off $400 School Saving Bonus. 

The $400 School Saving Bonus provides families with support for education-related costs, such as school 

activities and/or school uniforms and textbooks. 

The School Saving Bonus is not available for full-fee international students, home schooled students, TAFE 

students and students attending kindergarten in 2025.     

Actions for parents and carers 

Before 18 October 2024, the Department of Education is asking parents and carers to: 

- Complete enrolment: If your child, or children are changing government school for Term 1 2025, or 
starting Prep or Year 7 in 2025. For more information, read about Enrolling in School.   

- Check your contact information: Ensure your email address and phone number is up to date with 
us. You can check this information by contacting us directly. 

We need to ensure your contact information is up to date as the Department of Education will email you 

twice: 

- in October, to verify your email address 
- in November, with your $400 School Saving Bonus and access to an online system. 

Please check your junk mail regularly to make sure you do not miss an important email. 

To learn more about the School Saving Bonus, download the School Saving Bonus Information sheet for 

government school parents and carers or visit vic.gov.au/school-saving-bonus.  

 

Phonics In preparation for our increased teaching of phonics in 

2025, the funds raised earlier in the year from our annual 

Splatacular event have beenused to begin purchasing 

Decodable Readers for our junior school.  

The P-2 staff and students have begun incorporating 

Decodable Readers into class reading time. The purchase of 

decodable readers will assist in the teaching and learning of 

phonics and decoding. Decoding is knowing the letters, or 

groups of letters, that represent the sounds that we hear and 

the more sounds a child can recognise, the more words they 

are able to read. We are very excited about exploring our new 

books ! 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fhow-choose-school-and-enrol&data=05%7C02%7CAngela.Jackson%40education.vic.gov.au%7C13413c0160314896f5e408dccc96c34c%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638610195096426200%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Zi%2BDum6t6tcG8vrBwzCFF8l8JF73vHlL0rrI0wXp7LQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Documents/SSB_information_government_school_parents_carers.docx
mailto:https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Documents/SSB_information_government_school_parents_carers.docx
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fschool-saving-bonus&data=05%7C02%7CAngela.Jackson%40education.vic.gov.au%7C13413c0160314896f5e408dccc96c34c%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638610195096439062%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ar89L4abbm2QCfjSvQxLdg6UkEpYiQSzsyfR%2Bw76FDo%3D&reserved=0
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Lost Property 
 
We have a growing number of items found around the school.  Please 
come and check out the vast array of goodies you may not even know your 
students are missing!  At the end of term all items will be donated. 
Can all families PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE label all items of clothing, so all 
these very costly items can be returned directly to the students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Student of the week award winners 

 

House Cup Winners Well done Yellow!!!         Mr Greys Garden award  
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Footy Day Celebration & Parade 

        

     

     
 

     
   

 



 
 

5 | P a g e                                          N E P S  N e w s
   
 

 

 

     
 

           
 

          
 

       



 
 

6 | P a g e                                          N E P S  N e w s
   
 

 

Basketball 

School basketball was a great day. The girls all played amazing and represented our school with pride. 

They won 3 out of 4 games and lost in a close contest to St. Gabriel’s.  
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